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Dear Senator Carney and members of the Judiciary committee.  Please please 
consider standing up for the rights of girls playing in girls sports only.  Please stand 
up and support a girls right to change in a girls only locker room with out transgender 
boys and their right to not have transgender boys using girls only bathroom. Girls 
absolutely need their privacy and should not be competing against boys.  Its simply 
not fair!
Thank you.


